
 

 

 

Today we say Goodbye to… 

 

Year 6  

Concluding their Pinehurst Learning Journey and heading off to their Secondary Schools our Year 6 pupils leave 

us today.  They have had the opportunity to EXPERIENCE, EXCEL and ENJOY during their time at Pinehurst.  

They are ready for the next stage of their education and to embark on the new challenge of Year 7.  We wish 

them every success during the remainder of their school career and in the future.  Good bye and Good luck Year.  

 

Mrs Stanley  

After 23 years in the Pinehurst Family Mrs Stanley is leaving us in the Summer.  Happy Retirement Mrs Stanley.  

Mrs Muirhead 

After 9 years here at Pinehurst Mrs Muirhead is leaving us to embark on a new adventure.  Good Luck Mrs 

Muirhead.   

 

Mrs Stephens 

Mrs Stephens has worked with lots of classes in the Pinehurst Family over recent years. Good bye Mrs Stephens.  

 

Miss Lanotte 

 We wish Miss Lanotte every success and happiness in the future.  

 

We are sorry you are leaving and wish you good luck, continued success and every happiness in the future.  
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Emergencies ONLY: Off Site Number: 07858 739336 

If you have concerns about a child or a family please email: safeguarding@pinehurst-primary.co.uk 

 

Pupils in Years 1 to 6 return on 

Tuesday 3
rd

 September 



Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 

Group 

Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash 90.8% 227              

R Oak 82.1% 364 

1 Elm   94.0% 51 

1 Cherry   88.0% 279 

2 Fir   95.4% 393            

2 Yew   89.1% 106 

3 Cedar   88.3% 132 

3 Hazel   87.5% 365 

4 Chestnut   85.6%  87                        

4 Holly   91.5% 204            

5 Maple   94.2% 274           

5 Sycamore 92.9% 317 

6 Birch   90.9% 153 

6 Willow   79.2% 213 

 

2024 / 2025 

Autumn Term 2024 

Starts: Monday 2nd September 

INSET: Monday 2nd September 

Pupils Return: Tuesday 3rd September 

INSET:  Monday 30th September 

Half term: Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November 

Pupils Return: Monday 4th November  

Ends: Friday 20th December 

Christmas break: Monday 23rd December to Friday 3rd  January 

Spring Term 2025 

Starts: Monday 6th January 

Pupils Return: Monday 6th January  

Half term: Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 

Pupils Return: Monday 24th February  

Ends: Friday 4th April  

Easter break: Monday 7th April to Monday 21st April (Bank Holiday) 

Summer Term 2025 

Starts: Tuesday 22nd April  

May day: Monday 5th May 

Half term: Monday 26th May to Friday 30th  May 

INSET: Monday 2nd June 

Pupils Return:  Tuesday 3rd  June 

Term ends for Pupils: Friday 18th July 

INSET: Monday 21st  July 

INSET: Tuesday 22nd July 

Ends: Tuesday 22nd  July 

 

 

Congratulations to the 15 children with 

100% attendance this year. 

Hitting our target 97%+ we have ….  

115 children.  Well Done! 


